
   

   

   

Cairo in 17/2/2025  

Dear Year 12 and 3
rd

 Secondary parents,  

  

Kindly be noted that students have to come to school on Friday 28/2/2025 at 8:00 a.m. for the 

group graduation photo as well as the individual photos for the graduation party.  

  

Girls should wear:  

1. Black shoes  

2. Black socks  

3. White shirts and black skirts  

  

Boys should wear:  

1. Black classic shoes  

2. Black or dark blue trousers.  

3. White shirt + a tie (any colour)  

  

  

Best Regards,  

   

College Director   

  Hala Toma     

                                                              

    

    


